
October 15, 2014 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Richard Cobb, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Canal Street Board Room – Weight Watchers Meetings 
Dixon Primary – Girl Scout Troop 441/Event 
Dixon Primary – Girl Scout Unit 636/event 
Gulf Breeze High – Gulf Breeze Softball/Car Wash 
Gulf Breeze Middle – Momentum Church/services 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Paradise Productions/auditions, rehearsal, production of play 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Girl Scouts of Navarre/Fall Carnival, trainings 
Holley Navarre Middle – Navarre Beach Volleyball Club/club volleyball 
Holley Navarre Primary – Girl Scout Troop 907/meetings 
Jay High – Kathy Blackmon Travel Ball Team/practice 
Milton High – Veteran’s Memorial Plaza/program 
Milton High – The Andy Mac Foundation/Annual Monster Dash Run 
Sims Middle – PHS Rec Basketball/practice 
West Navarre Intermediate – Girl Scout Troop 896/meetings 
West Navarre Primary – Cub Scouts Pack 105 Den 2/meetings 
 
 
 


